
   We are excited to start our small 
groups on Tuesday, September 1st. This year 
we will have two Pre-K groups, a three year 
old group and a two year old group. Rachel 
and Yezenia will teach Pre-K. Triny will teach 
the three's and Malena will teach the two's. 
 We will spend the first two weeks of 
small group assessing each child for proper 
placement. Once the groups are confirmed 
we will let you know which group your child 
is in. 
  Rachel - Rabbits 
  Yezenia - Tigers 
  Triny - Butterflies 
  Malena - Piglets 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

August 31- September 4  Outer Space  
 We will continue learning about the solar system 
for one more week. There is so much to learn!       
              
September 7-18  Weather 
We will learn about our ever changing weather. 
We have been experiencing so many different 
types of weather, this the perfect time.  
 
September 14 -25  Community Helpers  
We will be learning about the many community 
helpers that make our lives safe and happy on a 
daily basis. 
                         
          
       
    

         
 

   
   

This Month's Units of Study 
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  Dates To Remember 
   

 September  7- Labor Day - Closed 

 November  9 - Veterans Day - Closed  
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Teacher Appreciation Lunch 
 We would like to ask our parents to help 
coordinate monthly teacher appreciation 
luncheons. If this is something you would be 
interested in helping with, please email me. 
Our teachers truly appreciate this kind gesture! 
 
 
 

  

Brooks 9/2 Kaisen 9/6 
Max 9/27 

Teacher Triny 9/16 
 

Hot Lunch 

 We are happy to announce that Hot 
Lunch will be available as of September 1st!  
Hot Lunch has always been part of our program 
but due to the adjustments we have had to 
make, we were no longer able to offer it.  
 Now that ABC is back up and running, 
we will offer Hot Lunch daily for $5.00! Please 
be sure to check out the menu.  

 We would love for you to follow us on 
Instagram! We post pictures almost daily on our 

page abc_academy_preschool. Rachel checks and 
approves all requests to make sure only our 

parent base can see the photos. 

 

ABC's Instagram Page 

Cohort Safety 
 To ensure the health and safety of our 
children and teachers, please be sure to keep the 
children in the cohorts separate. We also ask, if 
possible, that you avoid travel and large gatherings.  
Thank you! 
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